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Fourteenth Sunday After Pentecost

A Thought for Sunday

I t has been ten years since His 

Holiness Pope Benedict issued the decree 
Summorum Pontificum, liberating the 
Church to the freedom of worshiping 
God according to the traditional form of 
Holy Mass.  

Since then the Mass, which previously 
was celebrated in a few locations and 
with great difficulty, has been offered in 
more and more locations throughout the 
world.  

There are still many places in the world 
where it is just not possible to access the 
Extraordinary Form of the Mass, and 
even in Los Angeles we await the day to 
have our own parish dedicated to the 
Extraordinary Form as you can find in 

ma ny o t he r c it ie s t hat cou ld 
commonly be considered “inferior” to 
this one.  

Let us, then, give thanks to God on 
the one hand, and pray on the other, 
that the Holy Mass may spread 
throughout the world and be available 
to every soul.  

God bless you,  
          Fr Fryar   



 

Announcements

Fr Fryar is away this week and will return on the 21st. Fr Masutti will be 

away from September 19th - 29th.  

Fr Chan Lee will offer the 7pm evening Mass on Tuesday 
19th.  

Unfortunately we will NOT have the 6:45 AM Masses on 
Wednesday 20th and Thursday 21st. We are sorry about 
this. Again, there will NOT BE a 6:45 AM Mass on those 
two days.  

Catechism will be resuming in October. (Due to the 

priests’ travel in September it makes the most sense to wait 
until then.) Like before the summer it will be two groups, 
ages 6 - 10 and ages 11 up. More info to follow.  

If you our one of your children would like to receive 

the Sacrament of Confirmation next year, please contact Fr 
Fryar as soon as possible. The age to receive Confirmation 
will be 14 yrs or older.  

Hymns 
At St. Victor’s 7PM 

PROCESSIONAL: 
 Choir 

Mass begins on: 
Page 570  

Propers: 
Page 369 

Credo: 

#780 

Recessional: 
#904 

Hail, True Victim,  
Life And Light 

 
Please remember  

to return the hymnals 
to the hymnal rack at 
the back of the church.  

God reward you!



 
40 Days for Life will take place outside FPA located at 12304 Santa Monica 
Blvd, LA 90025 from September 27th - November 5th. The vigil hours are 
from 3 pm until 7 pm weekdays, and 8 am - 5 pm on Saturdays.  
Contact: Joseph Schirripa - (310) 472-4300 or schirripa@prodigy.net 

Learn more: 40daysforlife.com/local-campaigns/los-angeles/ 

Announcements Continued
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fssp.la
Contact 
http://fssp.la  
email@fssp.la 
323-454-1002 

FSSP of LA 
645 W. 9th St Unit 110-419 
Los Angeles CA 90015 

Rev. Fr. Fryar FSSP  
frfryar@me.com 

Rev. Fr. MASUTTI FSSP  
Patermasutti@gmail.com 

Choir 
Jeff Ostrowski  
Director of Music 

jeff@ccwatershed.org 

Altar Serving 
Br. MArk QUinto  

MC 
mrkquintofsp@gmail.com   

Hospitality 
Jo Anne Pulley  

jspulley@gmail.com 
FSSP.LA Registration Request 

Please send me a registration package. I would like to  
be part of the FSSP.LA Community! 

Contact information: 

 Name: ______________________________ 

 Address: _____________________________ 

 City/State/Zip: _________________________ 

email: ___________________________ 

  Phone: ___________________ 

         Give this form to an usher or mail it in.

Please mark the appropriate box:  

☐  I’m just interested 

☐  I might be a future parishioner 

☐  I definitely will be a future 
parishioner 

☐  I want to help you make this 
happen! 

☐  Please contact me ASAP!

San Felipe Chapel 
738 N. Geraghty Ave 

Los Angeles CA 90063 

Sunday 10:00 AM 

Monday 7:00 PM 
Followed by potluck and conference 

First Friday - 7:00 PM

St. Victor’s Church 
8634 Holloway Dr 

W. Hollywood CA 90069 

Sunday 7:00 PM High Mass 

Tues & Fri - 7:00 PM  
Mon, Wed & Thurs  

6:45 AM 

Saturday 9:00 AM 

Mass Times 
Confessions 30 min before each Mass

The Priestly Fraternity  
of St. Peter in Los Angeles

for all mail and sending donations,  
please use the W 9th St address! 


